
VBCRC’s WEEKLy UPDATE
For the week of February 3

Operations
• Staff will begin a thorough review of 
both local and primary roads for 
areas in need of boom mowing. 
These locations will be marked on a 
map, these maps will be referenced 
when boom mowing operations 
begin. 

• Cold patching crews have been out 
daily – addressing reported potholes 
as well as those areas observed by 
staff while plowing snow. 

• Tree trimming and removals 
continue on Paw Paw Road. The 
stump grinder will be out on this 
jobsite once tree removals are 
completed.  

• Crews are trimming trees along 
their plow routes and along 
guardrails across the county. 

NOTE: ALL operations are dependent on current weather conditions, equipment  availability, and staffing 
and are subject to change. For detailed information  regarding daily operations, please contact our office.

Engineering

Miscellaneous 

• Engineering technicians are 
preparing estimates for requested 
2025 projects. Please submit your 
project requests for 2025 through the 
2025 Road Planning Form or by 
emailing Alyssa.

• A reminder to all Townships that the 
2025 Road Planning Form was due 
December 31st. The following 
Townships have not yet submitted a 
Road Planning Form:
   - Bangor


